
 
 

Ashfield Road, Cheadle, Cheshire, SK8 1BB 

Tel and fax: 0161 428 5026 
www.cheadleprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

"We aim to be outstanding in all we do" 
 

 

Tuesday 12 September 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Cheadle Primary is excited to offer an after school Japanese club. Your child will 

already know many Japanese things like Hello Kitty, Pokémon and sushi. This club 

will be a wonderful opportunity for your child to learn more about the language 

and culture of Japan through games, stories, crafts and songs. 

 

The club will include counting, greetings, and basic conversation that will give your 

child the tools to begin to understand and be understood in Japanese. 

This after school club will be open to all Key Stage 2 children. 

 

We will be meeting in Mr Comer's room in the university from 3:10 

until 4:10 every Thursday from 21st September to 19th October.  

You may pick your child up from the main office entrance. 

 

Please visit the Cheadle Primary School website for details on reserving a place 

for your child or return the slip below.   

www.cheadleprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Thank you 

Mr. Comer 

 

 

_______________________ (child’s name) would like to join Japanese 

club. 

 

After Japanese club my child will go to after school club / be picked up 

by________________________. 


